
A7.     Falkirk Annual Audit Plan Year Ended 31 March 2019

The committee considered the external auditor’s Annual Audit Plan 2018/19.

Ernst and Young had been appointed as the Council’s external auditor for the
period 2016/17 to 2020/21.

The report set out:-

•   audit context;
•   financial statements and accounting;
•   wide scope audit framework; and
•   team, fees and deliverables.

The plan summarised the assessment of the key challenges and risks facing
the Council and reflected the risks and priorities facing the Council.

The fees for 2018/19 was £313,980, an increase of £5,630 on the 2017/18
fees.

Decision

The Committee noted the Falkirk Annual Audit Plan 2018-19.


